COPY
LLOYD S REGISFER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

Tth July, 1958.

Dear Sir,

Steamer "APUREY

With reference to Jacksonville
Report No. 2150, I shall te glad if you
will ascertain from the Surveyor, and let
me know, why he recommended that omly
30 fathoms of chain cable should be renewed
as it would appear from the report that all
of the chain catle on boarda this ship is
worn to renewal diameter, i.e. 1.23/32",

Yours faithfully,

rme" Clerk o the
Classification Committee.

The Secretary,
NEW YORK,
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